
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  080218 Sale Date - 3/26/2008

Under the Linear Delineation note on plan sheet 3, there is no note indicating the spacing of the delineation panels. Are the 
panels intended to be continuous?

Question Submitted: 3/15/2008

Linear Delineation is intended to be continuous, hence there is no spacing
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.



Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  070394 Sale Date - 8/15/2007

 1. Reference is made to the linear delineation reflectorization, as per plan.a. Does ODOT want the 4 inch or 6 inch delineation 
 material?b. What color does ODOT want?  3M makes their material in four colors and the price difference between the colors is 
   significantc. Does ODOT want the delineation continous?  If not, what is the spacing between panels?2.  Reference is made 

 to the bollards, vinyl type material.a.  Since the plans do not specify a manufacturer or model and since the description of the 
material desired is not very specifc, is a 36 inch surface mounted delineator as manufactured by Bunzyl or Impact Recovery 
acceptable?  These materials are on the ODOT approved materials list

Question Submitted: 8/10/2007

1.a. We want 6 inch.  1.b. We want white.  1.c.  We want continuous.  2.a.  36 inch delineators are acceptable. 
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


